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Tuesday 5th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
FEW NOTICES AT START OF TERM 
 

1. We are monitoring the use of the school car park please bear with us this week and we 
will be in touch with anyone who has already given their car park token in for 
reprogramming.   
 

2. We have decided to have a good look at our afterschool club provision.   Whilst our 
regular afterschool club is up and running, activity clubs such as football, netball, craft 
etc will not start until the beginning of Term 2.   Please keep an eye out for sign up to 
clubs which will come out via the texting system. 
 

3. Permission to walk home forms.   Any child that wishes to leave the classroom without 
parent/carer needs to have had an Independent Travel Form completed by 
parent/carer.  The form can be found on our school website.   If your child walked 
home alone last year you DO NOT need to complete another form.    
 

4. Debt on Eduspot accounts – there is still £4800 owing to school on parents eduspot 
accounts.    Please can we encourage you to pay any outstanding monies asap – if 
anyone is struggling to pay their accounts please speak to us in confidence.   Thank 
you  

 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Russell 
Office Manager  


